
 
 

UKRAINE APPEAL FOR THE RED CROSS 
 
Here at Grassington House we are watching with extreme sorrow and 
sadness, along with everyone else around the globe, as the war 
continues in Ukraine.  
 
We want to make a difference and every little helps so starting 
tomorrow Friday, March 11th: 
 

• For every portion of Loaded Fries, served in the bar or terrace 
between 12 noon and 5pm – we will donate a full 50% of the 
price paid. Not the profit. The actual price. 

• If you do not want Loaded Fries and are eating with us, if you 
order a portion of ‘virtual’ Loaded Fries – we will donate 100% 
of the price paid.  

 
The Red Cross are working tirelessly across all borders to support 
displaced families and the funds raised over the next few weeks will 
go directly to them. As well as the very generous donations of 
clothing and other items that are being given, we know that they 
simply need cash so that is exactly what we will be sending.  
 
LOADED FRIES have been chosen because they are one of our all-time 
best sellers in the bar. Thank you for supporting this initiative.  
John, Sue and the team at Grassington House 

 

NB: Please note Loaded Fries are not served in the main restaurant, however, we will be 
happy to add a virtual order to your bill for the appeal. 


